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BY EMAIL 

March 26, 2025 

Kurt Krause 
175 Hill Road 
Kaministiquia, ON P0T 1X0 
kamorganics@aol.com    

Dear Kurt Krause:  

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) 
Waasigan – Expropriation Application 
OEB File Number: EB-2024-0319 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is in receipt of your letter1 dated March 24, 2025, in 
which you submitted a motion requesting that the OEB remove your properties from 
Hydro One’s expropriation application. 

The purpose of the current proceeding is to assess whether the expropriations 
requested in Hydro One’s application are in the public interest. Your letter outlines 
reasons why you believe that Hydro One should be denied expropriation authorization 
over your properties. Arguments regarding the expropriation of properties requested by 
Hydro One will be considered by the OEB in its final decision in this proceeding. 

The OEB dismisses your motion without prejudice to your ability to make any 
submissions you wish to make in your final argument, which is due by March 28, 2025, 
as set out in Procedural Order 3.2 

Yours truly, 

 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

 
1 Correspondence March 24, 2025 
2 Procedural Order 3 March 20, 2025 
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